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24th February 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
We’re excited to announce our celebrations for World Book Day 2023. Our celebrations will 
take place over the course of next week and we can’t wait. Please see the below outline of 
events: 
 

- All week: World Book Day assemblies with Heads of Key Stage 
 

- Wednesday 1st March: Tuck shop fundraiser for Plan International (50p per item) 
 

- Wednesday 1st March and Friday 3rd March: Virtual author visit in English lessons for 
KS3 and KS4 
 

Tuck Shop Fundraiser 
We recognise that not all children around the world have the right to learn and read. This World 
Book Day, we’ll be fundraising for Plan International - a charity who advances children’s rights 
and equality in over 75 countries. 
 
World Book Day Tokens 
Once again this year, National Book Tokens are offering tokens to redeem against a selection 
of £1 books. Secondary school pupils can access the digital token here, where you’ll also find 
links to the full list of books available and participating retailers: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/secondary-digital-token/  
 
Please note tokens can be redeemed until 26th March 2023. 
 
We’re so excited to begin celebrating and cannot wait to share the success of the week with 
you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S Whitaker 

 
Ms S Whitaker 
Head of English 
 

https://www.worldbookday.com/secondary-digital-token/

